
 

 
 

 

New Special Education Regulations and Updates 
 

Presented by:  
Naomi Brickel, Director, Hudson Valley Special Education Parent Center  

Laurie Levine, Regional Special Educational Training Specialist  
 

 
 
 

This session will provide an overview of recent changes in federal and NY State special 
education policy, and any important proposals being considered. It is a must for parents and 

professionals of students with disabilities in middle and high school. Administrators and SEPTA 
(or other special education parent leadership) are encouraged to attend together.  

 
 

Friday, April 7, 2017  
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  

Westchester Institute for Human Development  
Cedarwood Hall (20 Plaza West), 1st Floor Boardroom  

Valhalla, NY 10595  
www.hvsepc.org/Directions.html 

 

Space is limited! Register today!!  
Contact Stephanie Bellantoni at sbellantoni@wihd.org or (914) 493-7665 

http://www.hvsepc.org/Directions.html

